GARNETT HOUSING AUTHORITY
November 13, 2017

Members present: Steve Spring, Butch Rocker, Betts Abraham and Susan Stanton. Reed Richardson was .
absent. Also attending was Karlyn Hulett, Housing Director.

City Manager, Chris Weiner, attended the meeting to discuss the Garnett Housing Authority budget.
Gary Giczewski was unable to attend to discuss the sidewalk issue. The board tabled the sidewalk issue
until more information was available.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Karlyn gave the following report:

e Karlyn spoke with Susan Wettstein regarding the quote from the city. She said it would be no
more than about $500 for the sidewalk work. This is down from the $8510 quote previously
given. As we discussed in the last meeting it is city property so work will be done free of charge.

e Received a quote from Bill Lickteig regarding the sidewalk work that need to be cone at Parkside
%

e Karlyn has spoken with a couple of individuals regarding serving on our board if Reed is not able
to return after the first of the year. He would like to see how he is doing at that time.

The board went into executive session at 8:15.

The board reconvened at 8:25.

Betts made a motion to pay the bills. Butch seconded her motion. The board approved.
The board looked over the financial report.

Meeting adjourned at 8:40,

Recorded by Susan Stanton, Secretary



